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MONTICELLO NUCLEAR GENERATING PLANT 
DOCKET NO. 50-263 LICENSE NO. DPR-22 

Additional Response to Inspection Report 50-263/85-04(DRS) 

In our response to Inspection report 50-263/85-04(DRS) dated 
March 8, 1985 we provided our commitment to perform a com
plete review of our Purchasing Department Policies and Pro
cedures Manual and make necessary revisions by December 31, 
1985. The purpose of this letter is to provide a status 
report of this work and a schedule for completing additional 
work related to the original corrective action.  

Review of the manual was completed by December 31, 1985.  
However, a number of additional desirable changes to the 
manual were identified and additional procedures were 
drafted. Printing and distribution of the revised manual 
were held up for this reason.  

The manual in now complete and is being printed.  
Distribution of the manual will be completed by June 1, 
1986.  

Please contact us if you have any questions related to our 
schedule for closing out required action on this item.  

C E Lars 
Vice Presi ent Nuclear Generation 

c: Resident Inspector, NRC 
NRR Project Manager, NRC 
G Charnoff 
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